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San Lorenzo Valley Water District Board of Directors 

Appoints Lew Farris to the Board  
 

 
 

MAY 23, 2019 — BOULDER CREEK, CA — The San Lorenzo Valley Water District 
(SLVWD) Board of Directors has announced that Lew Farris was appointed to the 
Board at the regular Board meeting on Thursday, May 2, 2019.   
 
The Board of Directors posted a Notice of Vacancy on the Board April 5, 2019 after the 
resignation of Margaret Bruce. This Notice was posted throughout the Valley until April 
24, 2019 pursuant to Government Code §1780. 
 
The appointment of Lew Farris will be for the term ending when the December 2020 
election results are certified. The seat will go to election in November 2020 for a new 
4-year term. 
 
Director Farris, a Felton resident, is retired from the biotech industry where he was 
responsible for operational procedures of high volume, high quality water for 
manufacturing plants all over the world. Additionally, he was responsible manufacturing 
using tanks, pipes and pumps. 
 
Director Farris has served on the SLVWD Citizen Action Committee in 2014 and on the 
Engineering Committee as a volunteer public committee member.  
 
 
ABOUT THE SAN LORENZO VALLEY WATER DISTRICT 
The San Lorenzo Valley Water District is located in the mountains of northern Santa 
Cruz County. The district serves more than 7,800 metered connections. Established in 
1941, the district supplies water to the communities of Boulder Creek, Brookdale, Ben 
Lomond, Zayante, Scotts Valley, Mañana Woods, Felton and Lompico. For more 
information, visit www.slvwd.com or www.facebook.com/slvwaterdistrict. 
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